
Thanks to local haulage firm 

 

Saltash Town Council would like to thank Radland Haulage who have kindly o�ered to 

install the town’s Christmas tree in Victoria Gardens and remove the tree in January, all 

free of charge.  

The installation will take place in Victoria Gardens on Thursday 7 November 2024 with 

removal scheduled for Monday 6 January 2025. 

 

 


